
Visit of a team of NMPB, New Delhi at Field Research 

Station (FRS) Brundhar, Manali (H.P) 
 

During a visit to Himachal Pradesh, a team consisting of 20 officers and staff members of 

NMPB, New Delhi, headed by Dr. Sanjiv Kumar, Assistant Director (Ay.) and Sh. Akif Iqbal 

Alvi, Marketting Assistant, visited Himalayan Forest Research Institute’s Field Research Station 

situated at Brundhar, Jagatsukh near Manali (H.P.) on 16th August, 2014. 
 

On behalf of Director, HFRI, Shimla, Sh. Jagdish Singh, Scientist-E, Head NWFP Division 

formally welcomed the officers and staff members of NMPB, New Delhi during their maiden 

visit to field research station.  The team was shown various high hill temperate medicinal plants 

along with their medicinal uses. They were also briefed about the various activities being 

undertaken at FRS, Brundhar as funded by NMPB, New Delhi. The participants were quite eager 

to know more about the temperate medicinal plants. A detailed discussion was held with 

participants and all queries were satisfactorily replied. A team leader Dr. Sanjive kumar and 

other senior officers appreciated the sincere efforts of the Institute in development of medicinal 

plants sector. In the end officers and staff members of NMPB, New Delhi thanked Director, HFRI for 

well coordinating the tour programme and scientist and field staff for sparing their valuable time and 

making them  aware about with various high valued temperate medicinal plants. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 



 

 

 
  



 

 


